
Docs: G:\AC - LETTERS TO PARENTS\Forest Schools - Summer 2 - 2016.docx 

 

 

25th May 2016 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Forest School sessions will be starting again after the half-

term holiday with Willow Class on Tuesday 14th June, 

followed on Tuesday 28th June. 

Elm Class will go on the following Tuesday 21st June, 

followed on the 5th July. These are our final sessions for 

the year, so we would like the make a campfire and need as 

much help as possible, please? 

Please dress your child in old trousers or leggings (shorts don’t 

protect their legs so wellies can rub!) on those dates and socks that 

will fit in their wellies! We have waterproof jackets and trousers for 

every child and their wellies need to be in school. Your child will 

hopefully not need an extra jumper under the waterproof jackets, 

but will need a sunhat! Please apply sun-cream before school that will 

last. We will still wear waterproofs as a protection from 

undergrowth, the sun and ticks. If it is very sunny the jackets will 

still be available whilst in Palmers Rough, and then carried back to 

school.  Please ensure that everything is labelled with your child’s 

name. The children will change into their full school uniform on their 

return, please send this in a separate bag making sure they have 

their school shoes with them! 

We have put up a list for helpers, on each classroom door as we 

will need your valuable assistance with a Forest School session. 

Please if you can come and help, let a member of staff know, or e-

mail the office (office@blossomfield.solihull.sch.uk) with any dates 

you are available. To comply with Ofsted guidance to help protect 

our children, any adult accompanying us needs to complete a 

Disclosure and Barring Service details, before joining us. This is an 

application made on-line, along with proof of identity being shown at 

the school office.  

Thank you, 

Mrs Nicholls, Mrs Mason and Mrs Rae 
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